
HFT Logo Contest 
HFT is in need of a logo update.  Our logo 
was created long before the digital era.  It 
cannot be resized without becoming 
blurry.  We are having a CONTEST to bring 
our logo into this century.  Entries should 
be in jpeg format with a resolution of 300 
bpi and include “Hamtramck Federation of 
Teachers Local 1052”, with preference 
being given to those that incorporate the 
AFT shield.  The winner will receive a 
complimentary End-of-Year Party ticket 
and T-shirt with the new logo emblazoned 
on it.  Entries should be submitted to 
building representatives by March 7th.  
HFT’s Executive Board will determine the 
winner. 
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